19.10.18

Elements
Primary School
Creative-Unique-Innovative





Dear Parents,

It has been another super week at Elements Primary School. It was lovely to welcome you all to your parent consultation meetings. We had a 100% response and turn out which is fantastic. Thank you for all your support.

We were very privileged to welcome two very important visitors to school this week. Firstly Michelle Sault, who leads the Mindspace initiative across the Wellspring Academy Trust. Michelle was inspired by the children and work at Elements and was extremely complimentary.

We were also visited by Cllr Judith Blake, the lead of Leeds City Council. Judith is very supportive of our new school and was keen to keep working with us.

Miss S Horsbrough Executive Principal



Digital Media Centre, County Way, Barnsley, South Yorkshire S70 2JW info@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk www.elementsprimaryschool.co.uk

Parent Governors

We are thrilled to welcome to the Governing Body our two new parent governors.

Suzanne Polley, mum of Paige, and Ebun Edwin, mum of Abigail, applied and were appointed unopposed. They sit on our Governing Body as representative parents.

Congratulations to them both.

Our Governing Body is now complete.



Elements 2019

If you know of anyone looking for a primary school place for September 2019 please let them know about us!

They can book a visit to visit school any time. They can call school on 0113 532 7089

Email on office@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk



26th October - SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM

5th November - SCHOOL OPENS

5th November - 5.30pm Firework Party with food. £1 per person. (More details elsewhere in this newsletter)

7th November - NEW 2.30pm Art Exhibition and sale!

9th November - Reception trip to The Royal Armouries

14th November - NO TOUCH DOWN AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

Trip to the Royal Armouries

Reception will be going on a trip to the Royal Armouries on Friday 9th November.

We are asking for a £1 contribution towards the cost of the transport for this trip. Please send this with your child in a named envelope. **Loose money gets lost!!**

If you have any availability and may be able to help out on this trip please let us know by emailing the school office on

office@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk

TOUCHDOWN AFTER SCHOOL CLUB & CURRICULUM CLUBS

Please note:

After half term if you would like to book your child's place at either Touch Down After School Club or Curriculum Clubs this can be done through the Parent Portal.

This is the same site where you booked your parents consultation appointments.

We will be using bookings on the Parent Portal to create our after school registers so please do make sure your child's bookings are up to date.



School success starts with attendance

Attendance Target 97%

Our attendance this week 93.5%





COMING SOON!

We are pleased to let you know that after half term you will be able to access our ParentPay system. You will be able to select your child's lunch choices and pay for items such as uniform and trips securely online.

We will send out your logins etc via email shortly.



Reminder!

Our uniform is very important to us and we have high standards at Elements Primary School.

Please ensure your child is in the correct uniform every day.
Yellow sweatshirt with logo
White polo shirt with logo
Plain black school shoes

Thank you for your support

Wellspring Academy Trust Digital Media Centre, County Way, Barnsley, South Yorkshire S70 2JW Tel: 01226 720 742 info@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk www.elementsprimaryschool.co.uk